Ministry District of Creswick, Daylesford & Wendouree



St Augustine's 117 Napier St, Creswick



St Peter's Daylesford

13 Duke St,



Parish Priest

Fr Marcello Colasante

Admin & Safeguarding

Officer

Leonie Keynes

Parish School Principals

St Augustine's Creswick

Michael Heenan 5345 2106

St Michael's Daylesford

Tim Hogan 5348 1261

Mass Times

Saturday Vigil

Wendouree 6.00pm

Sunday

Waubra 1st Sunday

8.30am

Creswick 9.00am

(First Sunday of each

month Lay Led Assembly)

Daylesford 10.30am

Weekday Mass Times

Wednesday 10.30am

Davlesford

Thursday 11am Kelaston

Wendouree

Friday 10.30am Creswick

Our Lady Help of Christians 480a Gillies Street, Wendouree

Wendouree Office

P: 5339 2302 Office Hours: Wednesday-Friday 9am—1pm

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time Year B

July 14th 2024

We are child safe Parishes, committed to safeguarding children & vulnerable adults.

We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung People as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we live. We pay our respect to Elders, past, present and emerging.

Praying with Pope Francis Pope intention for July

Creswick/ Daylesford Office

P: 0448 220 685

13 Duke St Daylesford

daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au

Office hours -

Wednesday & Friday 11.30am - 4pm

Thursday 9am - 2pm

For the pastoral care of the sick:

Let us pray that the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick grant the Lord's strength to those who receive it and to their loved ones and that it may become for everyone an ever more visible sign of compassion and hope. Lord, hear us.



We welcome Floyd Joseph & Luella Nancy, children of Hannah & Darren baptised at Creswick this Sunday with Godparents

Bree, Davinda, Lachlan, Melissa & Sarah

Sent in pairs

It is interesting that the disciples were sent out in pairs. It is indicative of the fact that such ministry is difficult to accomplish alone. When we are engaged in ministry it is important that we seek and provide mutual support. Whether it is a hospitality ministry at Sunday Mass, visiting the sick, or a street ministry to the homeless, we will feel more confident and willing to reach out to others if we know that we are sharing that ministry and are supported by others. It is important to invite others to join in our ministry but it is also important to make sure that we support them as they enter into it.

We pray for Recent Death

Michael Cullinan Maureen Maclure (nee Courtney)

Anniversaries Creswick

John Hill, Thomas Willmott

Daylesford

Rachael Coutts, William Courtney, Bridget Doolan, Sadie Hart, Lillian Junor, John Morris, Helen Murray, Jeanette Robinson, Carleen Thomas, Pat Treacy, Aileen Weinberg

For those unwell Carol & Ken Marshall

(Daylesford) Glad Pretty (Daylesford)

Aileen Preston (Creswick)

Thank You from The Good Grub Daylesford.

On behalf of myself, Robyn and Gary we would sincerely like to thank Fr Marcello, Leonie & the St Peters Catholic Parish for all your help and support of our 1st Fund Raising event for the Good Grub club, held at the Parish Centre.

Everyone had so much fun the effort made with their costumes and characters throughout the night was fabulous. The Parish Centre created the perfect setting, with a warm and welcoming atmosphere for a Murder Mystery to take place.

Our event was a great success raising approx. \$1,100. Thank you once again with best wishes Liz.





Anglican Parish of Springmount St John's Church Creswick

Christmas in July Sunday 28 July 2024 2.00 pm

You are invited to attend an ecumenical celebration of singing and listening to some well-known and loved Christmas Carols with the Sing Australia Choir, Helen Duggan, Soprano and Evan Duggan, Organist. Donations welcomed towards the upkeep and maintenance of our heritage Fincham & Hobday pipe organ.

Light refreshments. Enquiries: 0413 689 003



St Vincent de Paul Society winter appeal

The theme of the appeal this year is the "Working Homeless", focusing on the emerging trend of people who are experiencing housing hardship and disadvantage despite being in employment. For the period between May 2023 – May 2024, St Vincent de Paul provided material household assistance to the value of \$730,000 across greater Ballara All donations over \$2.00 are tax deductible. To donate online, go to www.vinnies.org.au or call 131812 Or you can place money in an envelope and mark it St Vincent de Paul and place in the collection plate.

150th Anniversary of the Diocese of Ballarat - Formation

In preparation for the Diocesan Assembly in November 2024, there will be formation sessions held around the diocese with a focus on leadership and governance. In 2023, Bishop Paul asked parishes to focus on leadership in their local communities, either by forming or developing further a parish council or leadership team according to local circumstances. The Diocesan Assembly will bring together clergy, representatives of the leadership teams in parishes, schools and Catholic organisations to consider how we might develop leadership and governance in our communities in the future. The formation opportunity is for Clergy in parishes, Parish Leadership Team/Parish Councils, School Leadership Teams/School Advisory Councils, Catholic Organisations Leaders. An invitation is also extended to people who have leadership potential and who would like to participate. Leadership teams are invited to nominate others who might benefit from this experience. Dates are: Horsham - July 28-10.30am - 4.00pm - Ss Michael & Johns Church, Horsham; Colac – July 30 – 10.00am – 3.00pm – St Mary's Parish, Colac; Ballarat - August 4 – 10.30am – 4.00pm – Ss Peter and Paul Church, Buninyong; Ballarat – August 13 – 5.00pm – 8.30pm – Our Lady Help of Christians Church, Wendouree; Warrnambool - August 25 - 10.30am - 4.00pm - St Joseph's Church, Warrnambool.

Knights of the Southern Cross Victoria's Archbishop Dinner 2024

Save the date: The Annual KSC Archbishop's Dinner to support the education of clergy will be held on Friday, August 30, 2024 at the Moonee Valley Racecourse at 7.00pm. More information available at https://www.facebook.com/ events/361551410249967?ref=newsfeed

Daylesford Parish-Invitation for New Volunteers to Read.

We are currently seeking volunteers at the Daylesford Parish to join our team of readers. Your participation would help in distributing the reading tasks. Contact Leonie in the office